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April 30, 2010
Greetings fellow Federationists:

 May is a very exciting month for the Federation. We are getting ready for the national convention which will be held in Dallas, Texas on July 3 through 8. You can pre-register at the NFB website at http://www.nfb.org/nfb/National_Convention.asp.

Kenneth Jernigan Fund Drawing Tickets Now Available: Contact your local chapter president to purchase tickets for $10.00 each. The winner will receive roundtrip airfare, seven day lodging at the Rosen Shingle Peak Hotel Orlando, Florida, NFB convention registration & 2 NFB banquet tickets.

NFBC Convention Grants are Now Available: There are two possible grants available through our California affiliate. One is the Redcliff grant which is one time only grant for more information please visit www.nfbcal.org  the deadline is May 14.

The second grant is a $500.00 NFBC grant; you will be expected to take an active part in convention activities. You must plan to be in the California delegation during ALL general sessions of the convention. You will also be expected to be present at the California caucus and the banquet. In addition, you will be required to work in the NFB exhibit hall.

These checks will be in your mailbox shortly after returning home from Dallas. The applications must be received by the NFBC state office no later than Friday, May 14th. However, remember that grants are awarded on a first come, first served basis.  For more information please visit www.nfbcal.org. 

River City Chapter Legislative Workshop 2010: This workshop will cover the entire legislative advocacy process. This will be a hands-on workshop which will give you real practice with legislative advocacy. 

Registrations will begin at 10:00 am. The workshop will start at 10:30 am and end at 4:30 pm. Lunch and registration is $5.00

To sign up for this informative workshop, please contact: Angela Fowler, Coordinator at (530) 902-0987 or via email at fowlers@syix.com. 
Shasta Cascade Fundraiser: On Saturday May 15 the NFB of California Shasta Cascade chapter will host the second annual wine tasting event. There will be seven wineries pouring for your sampling pleasure. The cost is $15.00 per person at the door for more in- formation contact Karen Steele, President at (530) 474-3885 or sends a message to karenjsteele@yahoo.com.

Whozit is on a Polo Shirt: These light blue Haines polo shirts display a full colored whozit embroidered over the left breast. These shirts make perfect chapter or event advertising for the NFB of California. Each shirt cost $20.00 plus shipping sizes include medium, large, extra large, 1-x, 2 -x, and 3- x; to order please contact your chapter president or call the state office at (510) 248-0100. 

Whozit Socks for sale: The whozit logo is embroidered on the ankle portion of these white, soft, crew length soft sizes are 9 to 11 or 10 to 13; to order contact your chapter president or call the state office at (510) 248-0100.   

